Replied wo. details 8) luncheon.

63, Holbrook Road, Cambridge.

27th. March, 1955.

Dear Russell-Gebbett,

Thank you for your circular about the Anglo-Catalan Conference at Oxford. I see that Florence and I are named as certain starters, but I am afraid Batista must have wishfully thought it. We did tell him that we were going to be over in that region about that time, and promised to drop in if we could, especially to a dinner he said would take place on Saturday 16th April. As it turns out, Florence will not be able to comem, but I am still hoping to come for the dinner if I may. I should be grateful if you would let me know where, when, and how dressed to present myself.

We both wish the conference success, and send our very best wishes to you.

Yours, Jack Street.

J.Street